
 

 

 
   
 

The International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA) is organizing an International Conference on 
Integrated Medical Imaging in Cardiovascular Diseases (IMIC 2016) at its Headquarters in 
Vienna, Austria, from 10 to 14 October 2016. Approximately 350 participants from IAEA Member 
States and international organizations are expected to attend the conference. To highlight the latest 
developments in cardiovascular imaging including SPECT, PET, CCTA, CMR and ECHO, the IAEA 
is planning to hold an exhibition for prominent vendors in these fields in conjunction with the 
conference. The conference and the exhibition will both take place at the Vienna International Centre 
on the aforementioned dates. 

Companies wishing to take advantage of the opportunity to exhibit are encouraged to make a 
voluntary contribution to the IAEA in support of the conference. The contribution would be utilized to 
financially support scientists from developing countries. An acknowledgement of the voluntary 
contribution would be made in the conference programme booklet given to participants upon 
registration. 

In view of space limitations, the selection of companies will be based on a ‘first come first served’ 
basis. To allow for timely preparation, all pledges should be received before 31 March 2016. 

Your attention is drawn to the fact that should exhibitors wish to be registered as participants, they 
should follow the participation procedures as described in Section G of the conference announcement 
available through the link below: 

http://www-pub.iaea.org/iaeameetings/50808/International-Conference-on-Integrated-Medical-
Imaging-in-Cardiovascular-Diseases-IMIC-2016  

Further details on logistical arrangements for the exhibition will be sent to exhibiting companies after 
their pledges have been received. 

This email constitutes an informal enquiry. Please do not hesitate to contact us (email: 
imic206@iaea.org) should you require additional information. 

We look forward to receiving your early reply, in any event no later than 31 March 2016. 


